
The two-minute art tip segment opens 
with several small videos on the screen 
from past shows plus the text "I like 
shiny" The title of the segment also 
appears which is "Be a Sketchmaker Get a 
Sketchmaker".

Hello and welcome to Cheap Joe's Art 
Stuff. My name is Julie and I'm here to 
impart some knowledge to you today via a 
two-minute art tip. And today's tip I 
want to take a few minutes and introduce 
you to a new Cheap Joe's product called 
the Cheap Joe's Sketchmaker Pads (the 
product webpage appears on screen along 
with individual pictures of the 
product). We have them in two different 
formats, we have them in a glued pad or 
we have them in a spiral bound where 
it's spiral bound on the top end. If you 
are the type that gets that kind of 
anxiety and creative paralysis when 
you're looking at a blank page and 
you're so afraid you're going to mess it 
up and then you're going to waste 
material, this is the kind of thing that 
we like to bring to all of the artists 
and creators out there to kind of 
alleviate that. These are so affordable 
and great quality. You're going to find 



that you're going to be extra successful 
and you're not going to be worried about 
if you have a page that doesn't, that 
goes a little awry, it's not going to be 
the end of the world, and they come in 
great sizes. So five and a half by eight 
and a half, a nine by twelve, and an 11 
by 14. 

I have the nine by twelve here (there's 
an overhead shot of the pad), there are 
50 sheets of 70 pound paper inside, it 
is a bright white with a smooth surface, 
not like a cold press but not like a hot 
press either, and it's wonderful. A 
great gift for somebody that you care 
about or yourself, because you love you 
that much (the product webpage appears 
on screen). So check them out, available 
now right here at Cheap Joe's, and only 
at Cheap Joe's, and we are sure that you 
will enjoy. 

Cheap Joe's Art Stuff desires to provide 
a positive customer experience to all 
our customers and we aim to promote 
accessibility and inclusion. Our goal is 
to permit our customers to successfully 
gather information available in our 
video content whether you're using 



assistive technologies like a screen 
reader, a magnifier, voice recognition 
software, or captions for videos, our 
goal is to make your use of this content 
an enjoyable experience. If you're 
having difficulty with videos provided 
through Cheap Joe's Art Stuff please 
feel free to call us at 800-227-2788 or 
email info@cheapjoes.com and we'll work 
with you to provide the information for 
audio descriptions in these videos.


